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EMPLOYEE SAFETY AND OCCUPATIONAL HEALTH

Sheridan County School District #2 will provide a safe and
healthy work environment for everyone. Our Safety and
Occupational Health Program has been developed to assure the
district is in compliance with federal, state and local
regulations including the Wyoming Occupational Safety Health and
Administration (OSHA).

Employees who notice hazards or other safety problems, or feel
that they need additional training, must notify their
supervisor. Supervisors and management must address these
concerns and take corrective action when warranted.

All employees are obligated to be knowledgeable of the
standards applicable to his/her area or job, and to abide by
them. Supervisors must instill a positive attitude regarding
safety awareness in their subordinates through personal
adherence, personal contact, training and regularly scheduled
safety meetings. It is the duty of all employees to perform
their work with maximum regard for the safety of themselves and
co-workers.

The Wyoming Occupational Safety and Health Rules and
Regulations, federal and state regulations, and school district
policies are based on past experience and current standards, and
are also an integral part of the company’s personnel policies.

References:
W.S. 27-11-101 et seq.
OSHA Regulations (Standards - 29 CFR)
OSHA Act of 1970
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